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Integrity  -  Compassion  -  Faith  -  Faithfulness  -  Self-control

“Now, the law came in to increase the trespass, but where sin increases, grace abounded all 
the more, so that, as sin reigned in death, grace also might reign through righteousness 
leading to eternal life through Christ Jesus our Lord”

As the nation of Haiti falls deeper and deeper into crisis, one may ask for a reason any 
organization would be willing to perform any work in Haiti.  However, in this passage, Paul 
teaches us that as trespasses increase, God’s grace becomes more.  His grace cannot be 
overwhelmed by our sins.  Therefore, if God in His loving kindness can overwhelm us with his 
grace as we sin, who are we to turn away from a nation where the sinful nature of man is on 
full display?  We have an obligation to practice the same grace which has been afforded to 
us to others, especially those living in darkness.

Over the last few years, Haiti has spiraled out of 
control.  The nation has become a lawless nation 
where gang and political violence are 
mainstream, resulting in economic, physical, and 
social hardships for the people.  The people of God 
are not exempt from such hardships.  For example, 
the church in Butte Boyer had to close its doors for 
several months due to gang violence surrounding 
the community they serve.  Gangs have taken 
control of the main petroleum hub in 
Por-au-Prince, which has led to fuel, water, and 
food shortages across the nation, impacting all 
five churches supported by Bread of the World 
Commission. Nevertheless, God’s people have 
remained vigilant in their faith walk, understanding 
that the struggles they face are only temporary.  
The church doors in the towns outside of 
Port-au-Prince have remained opened, but our 
brothers and sisters are struggling to put food on 
the table due to unemployment and inflation.

Our guiding principle at Bread of the World 
Commission is to win communities in the Caribbean 
to Christ through revolutionary spiritual, intellectual, 
financial, and social impact, beginning in Haiti.  
Currently, Bread of the World Commission supports 
five pastors financially and literary to ensure that 
the Gospel of Jesus Christ goes forth in the 
communities they serve.  However, with the nation in 
such disarray, we believe the best way to support 
the churches is to empower the believers not only 
with the Gospel, but also with work opportunities 
where they can provide not only for their families, 
but also for their church family; a plan is on the way 
to do just that, more to come in 2023.

Thank you for supporting Bread of the World 
Commission through your prayers, encouragement 
and giving.  God has placed you on this journey with 
us to see His Kingdom come, so that many may 
come to experience Christ as Lord and Savior, just as 
we have. In your prayer time, please pray for the 
following:

God’s mercy on the people of Haiti to bring peace 
to that embattled nation
Strength for the Pastors and members of Gospel 
Centric churches, so they can keep moving 
forward in their faith even in the face of hardships
Security covering for God’s people in Haiti

Donate:
By mail :  PO Box 60600 Fort Worth, TX 76115
By PayPal :  https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=YZGF87V4TARGQ  

By Zelle :  info@breadoftheworldcommission.org
To learn more about Bread of the World Commission, please visit: 

https://breadoftheworldcommission.org/

Romans 5:20-21


